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NMAC FINANCE ACCOUNT MANAGER 
For all Nissan Dealers 
 
 
Publish Date: May 17, 2018  

Effective Date: May 21, 2018 
  

Effective May 21, 2018, NMAC will no longer offer the SignatureDIRECTPAY® program as an 

automatic payment option.  

 

The SignatureDIRECTPAY® enrollment option will continue to appear on NMAC contracts until a 

revision can be made. In the meantime, if we receive an enrollment with a contract, the customer 

will receive a letter advising them we cannot enroll them in the program. The customer may still 

register on NMAC Finance Account Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a reminder, NMAC Finance Account Manager (www.nissanfinance.com) offers free payment 

options including one-time payments and auto-payment schedules. Once customers register at 

nissanfinance.com, they will have access to these payment options as well as account information, 

payment history, important documents and more.  

 

Customers do not have to wait for their welcome letter or first billing statement to sign up for these 

payment options – they can sign up as soon as their account number is assigned. Customers are 

also offered the ability to look up their account number during the registration process or can call 

our website support line at (800) 456-6622 and an NMAC representative can assist them with 

setting up their account. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  

 

For questions regarding this program, please contact your Financial Services Manager. 
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